
 

 

28th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Staircase Design Competition 
 

Over the Easter holidays we will be having some renovation work done to the two staircases in the old 

side of the building. Once the building works have been completed we would love to make the staircases 

more visually appealing for our children and we would therefore like your help in designing some vinyl 

graphics to stick on the front of each step.  

 

The theme of your designs should be based on times tables- we’re looking for something that’s both 

eye-catching and educational! We have included a couple of examples below to show the sort of thing 

we’re looking for- can you come up with something even better? Remember, the staircases are used by 

children in lots of different year groups, so try to think of a design that can benefit and appeal to 

children of all ages! 

                                 

 

Your design could be in the form of a drawing, a collage, or even just a written description of your 

ideas. The choice is yours! Please hand all entries into Mrs Linton in the school office no later than 

Friday 26th April. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ellie Linton 

Communications & Marketing Manager 


